Hello and thank you for considering being a sponsor for the
July 2023 Board Game Days event.

We are currently preparing some details for our kickstarter which will feature a
special sponsor level pledge at discounted value.

If you do not want to wait until then and want to ensure your place in our expanding space,
please feel free to reach out to us at: contact@bgdknx.com

Thank you again for your support and being apart of the Knoxville board game community.

Sincerely,
Rachel Garner
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